
EPCC Minutes 
February 10, 2009 

 
 
Attendance: 
Colleen Johnson  Dea Hoffman  Buck Potter     
Tony Tovar  Ellen Krieger  Mary Koza 
Sally Mielke  Mike Pierce    
Miriam Munck  Sarah Witte   
Kenn Wheeler  Michael Jaeger    
     
Decisions: 
1.   Minutes from 11.18.09 were discussed.  Mike Pierce and Colleen Johnson suggested some language 
 revisions.  They will draft some language and submit for review at the next meeting for approval. 
 
2. Minutes from 1.20.09 were APPROVED. 
 
3. APPROVED BA 462 as UWR. 
 
4.  Request for change in the liberal studies pre-approved program currently named business/psychology as 
 APPROVED under the new pre-approved name, Organizational Psychology. 
 
Discussion: 
1. Michael Jaeger wants Eastern to consider bringing back the AA and consider certificate programs.  We still 
 have our AA degrees on the books; it would be fairly easy to bring them back.  He asked EPCC how we 
 should proceed.  Should the topic be suggested by EPCC or from the provost? For now, information 
 relating to the previous AA degrees would be posted to the agenda dated 2.10.09. 
 
2. Discussed the GEC Requirement draft submitted by Sally, Darren, and Tony.  As we started to review the 
 draft the wording in C and D (first section) were examined and questioned.  Should we have 300 level 
 courses in the Gen Ed?  What would qualify?  Some of the 300 level courses that are broad should be, but 
 the 300 level courses that are narrow, shouldn’t.  How do we differentiate?  This conversation will continue 
 at the next EPCC meeting. 
 
 


